
Minutes of General Meeting May 12, 2012 

Meeting called to order at 10:05 AM to 10:32: AM   

President:  Nothing to report. 

Dave Burgess: Work was performed on the logic controller for the teletype equipment.  
Tom worked on the donated HF receiver; Dave Burgess talked about the 
Scotts introducing a Morse code merit badge. 

Treasure:  The current balance is $849.79 

Margret:  An email was sent out to all volunteers asking if they wish to be placed 
on a register for the battleship New Jersey  and  that it will be placed in 
the Library of Congress.  A motion was passed for the sum of $130.00 to 
be used at the Dayton Hamfest for parking and other expenses. 

Scott.   Dough was in the hospital for surgery.  Harry B thanked all volunteers for 
helping out for the David Sarnoff merit badge weekend, and it was a 
success.  A total of 115 Scotts have been aboard the ship for a total of 11 
weekends. 

QSL:   The past quarter 93 contacts have been made bringing the total to 30,579  

Radio Restoration: John Saracen stated that a new circuit has been design for the depth 
finder and testing will begin next weekend. 

Public Affairs: Museum weekend will be June 2 to 3, 2012. 92 ships have already 
registered including   12 new ships and 16 countries.  The Battleship Iowa 
may be on the air operating alongside the ship. It is likely that all four 
Iowa class ships will be on the air. 
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Bill Bacon KE2XC 
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